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Dear Parents/Carers,

I have had a lovely week visiting classrooms this
week. Year 4 have been learning about Electricity in
our Science Lab and year 3 have been collecting
soil for their experiment. I have also spent time with
year 2 seeing some very high-quality teaching! I am
very proud of our year 6 pupils, they were working
extremely hard towards their SATS.

Please can I remind you that children must be
wearing the correct uniform to school each day.
There are also some children who are forgetting to
bring their PE kit into school. Please could you
make sure they have their PE kit in school on their
PE days.
World Book Day 2025 was a fantastic celebration at
Heath Mount. The children enjoyed a variety of
activities that made the day truly special. They read
their favourite books with their peers, fostering a
love for reading and sharing stories. Creativity was
in full swing as students designed imaginative book
settings and crafted beautiful bookmarks. The
assembly was a highlight, where everyone gathered
to celebrate the joy of reading. A visit to the library
inspired many young minds, and the paper plate
design activity allowed students to express their
artistic talents. It was a day filled with fun, learning,
and a shared passion for books! 
What was your favourite part of World Book Day?

Have a lovely weekend.
Miss Cross
Headteacher





Rights Respecting Article
We are actively promoting children's rights and ensuring they know them.
 Please see an 'Article of the Week' below for you to share with your child.


